OPINION

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR















Student protests are an **American pastime: Letters** to the Editor — April 26, 2024

By Post readers

Published April 25, 2024, 6:34 p.m. ET

NEWORKPOST



The Palestian flag in front of the Low Memorial Library. Syndi Pilar/SOPA Images/Shutterstock

The Issue: Responses to divisive Pro-Palestinian protests at Columbia University.

I applaud House Speaker Mike Johnson for standing up to the threats of antisemitism and rightfully calling for President Minouche Shafik to step down ("The loud speaker: Out," April 25).

Columbia has revealed its true ideological colors and allegiances.

Ronald G. Frank